
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Our maths this term will 

cover the following units 

• Calculating with decimal fractions, 

• Fractions, multiples, and primes. 

• Angles and shape. 

We will continue to develop the children’s 

arithmetic and times tables knowledge.  

Using the ‘maths mastery approach, our lessons 

will be multi-sensory using practical materials 

to support our learning. 

 

Maths 

 

We will be rewriting fairy tales from an 

alternative angle – was the big bad 

wolf really to blame? 

We will also be writing formal and 

informal letters, as well as a review of 

our school trip. 

Linking with our Magnificent 

Mountains topic, we will write reports 

from Everest and write a script for a 

radio production. 

 

Writing 

 

The following areas will be covered this term: 

• Verb prefixes: 

• Converting nouns or verbs into adjectives. 

• Recapping and revising the years coverage. 

Spelling will be taught daily, and homework will be set 

weekly via speeling frame.  

Grammar 

and 

Punctuation. 

 

                                

We will be studying William Morris, 

researching his life and influence and creating 

our own designs in his style. 

We will also link with our ‘belonging’ topic and 

create a self-portrait art piece. 

With our year 5/6 production – we will also be 

busy making props and scenery – always a fun 

and creative experience for all!  

 

ART

/DT 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be finishing our History topic ‘Stone age and 

Iron Age’ and enjoying our school trip that supports this 

topic. In Geography, we will be ‘Exploring Eastern 

Europe’ looking at climate, landscape and learning about 

Chernobyl and its impact. 

 

Geography - History 

 

 

Our reading book this term is: 

 

Skellig and then the boy at the back of the class. 

Could we ask that children read daily at home; if 

they would like to bring in their own book for our 

daily reading time, they are welcome to. Otherwise, 

they have access to the school library. 

 

Reading 

 

YEAR 5 – 2023 

PE will be on 

MONDAY & FRIDAY 

Whereby we will enjoy  

Kwik cricket, rounders, 

tennis, and athletics.

  

                                

We are going to complete our learning about animal lifecycles 

and animal and plant reproduction.  Then we will spend a few 

lessons ensuring that the children have achieved all of our 

‘Working Scientifically’ objectives.     

Science 

 

PSHE: Our topics will cover ‘beginning and belonging’, 

financial capability and SRE (sex and relationships) 

lessons (parent letter to follow with more detail). 

   

 

 

The children will be 

preparing for the 

year 5/6 production 

– so lots of acting 

and singing this 

term! 

 

We will further develop our French speaking skills 

and focus on ‘school life’. 

French 

As always, we are available to chat to if you have any 

concerns. Happy Summer term! Mrs Brogan, Mrs Aves, 

and Mrs Parnell 

OUR TOPICS: 

’Belonging’ followed by 

Magnificent Mountains  

PE RE 

We will be considering the 

philosophical question “Is believing 

in God reasonable” from multiple 

religious and humanist viewpoints .  

Music 

Homework: Just to remind you – this goes out on Wednesdays 

and needs to be in for whole class marking the following 

Wednesday. 


